
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please read carefully for changes in the UD for Kids program. 
 

I am excited to send you information about the University of Dubuque’s summer enrichment program for students 
completing grades 1-7.  
 
Here is important information about the UD for Kids program: 

• UD for Kids is in its 29th year. 
• NEW:  The teacher nomination process has been discontinued. The UD for Kids program is now 

open to all students who have completed grades 1-7 and have interest in participating.  
• A variety of courses are offered to build reading and math skills in the areas of science, math, engineering, visual and 

performing arts, aviation, and culinary arts. 
• Precautionary measures for COVID19 will be implemented. 

Ø wearing masks while indoors, 
Ø encouraging hand washing and use of hand sanitizer, 
Ø social distancing, 
Ø capping class size at 14 students or less, 
Ø restricting contact among students to those in their selected classes 

• The fee for the program is $125.00 per session. This includes all class materials, a daily snack, and a UD for Kids t-
shirt. 

• To participate parents must complete the application form on the UD for Kids website by April 10. They must then 
select their child’s classes and pay the required fee on registration day, April 17. 

• Our website is: http://www.dbq.edu/udforkids/. Information will be continually posted on the website in the 
coming weeks. 

 
The 2021 dates for UD for Kids are: 

• Session one – June 21-25, for current first & second graders; 
• Session two - June 28-July 2, for current third & fourth graders; 
• Session three - July 12-16, for current fifth, sixth & seventh graders. 

 
Students in sessions 1 and 2 select two classes from a variety of choices.  Students in session 3 select one class. Classes are 
held from 12:30-4:00 p.m. on the University of Dubuque campus, unless otherwise designated in the class description. 
 
Some classes for 5th-7th grade students do run during the first and second sessions, so please note dates 
included with class descriptions on the website when they are posted. Students in grades 5-7 will look at 
session 3 for classes, and if class dates are different from July 12-16 it will be clearly stated in the class 
description. 
 
Join us in our 29th year of enrichment for tri-state students. We look forward to seeing you on the beautiful University of 
Dubuque campus this summer! 
 
Peggy Driscoll  Director, UD for Kids 2021  Email:  udkids@dbq.edu  



 
 
 
  
 

 


